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CANBY PLANNING  CCt4M!SSION  Ragular  Meeting  May 23,  1968

Elsie

Present  wre:  Chairman Ralph &ilbert,  Commissloners/Cutsforth,
Jean  Parsons,  AI  Zieg  and  Curt  Johnson;  Randall

Leonard  of  the  City  Engineering  Departmnt;

Conncflman  John  Tatone;  County  Planning  Coordinator

James  Hall,  and Jim  Webb of  tbe  County  planning

staff.

The meeting  was called  to m:ader  at  8:30  P.M.  Minutes  of  tbe

May 8th  meeting  were  read  and ayipavwu!xaml  s-orrected  as show

in  tm  corrected  minutes  now on file.

Ron  Tatone  presented  the  final  plat  of  Dahlia  Park  Annex  #2

Eox approval,  and  after  discussiop  motion  was made by Johson,

seconded  by Zieg  am carried  that,  tm  Dahlia  Park  Armex  #2 be

accepted  by tm  Plarining  Commissiori,  and  the  plat  wag signed

by the Chai4man  in attestation  thereof.

The balance  of  the  meeting  was devoted  to  a discussion  by

James  Hall  oE tbe  meaniqg  of  "planned  unit  development"  and a

review  of  portiona  of  tbe  ord:mance  regulating  such  land  use

recently  adopted  by  rinr'kqmaq  Courmty  as an initial  step  in

formulating  an amendment  to  the  Canby  subdivision  ordinanee

to  permit  and  regulate  a planned  unit  developmnt  in  tm  city.

Thare  being  no furtber  business,   meeting  was adjoumed

at  10  :22 P -Fl

Respiectfully  subaiitted,


